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Dear Student 

Information on Law optional modules for 2024/25 is now available on the Student 
Hub: Undergraduate modules. These pages provide information on your course structure, optional 
modules, the module registration process and the supervised projects. 

The module pre-registration forms will open after the Fair and will close at 12 noon on Friday 31 May 
2024.  You will be allocated Modules over the summer with choices being confirmed in early 
September. The Law School allocate optional modules as far as possible on the basis of preferences, 
it is not a first come/first served system, so take your time to research your options before the 
deadline. 

Before you submit your choices: 

1. Read the Module Pre-Registration Page and FAQs carefully. This page contains key 
information on how many modules you need to include on your module pre-registration form, 
details of modules needed to qualify as a solicitor or barrister and how to register for external 
(non-law) options. 

2. Check the number of optional modules you need to take per term on the year pages: Year 
2 | Year 3 | Year 4

3. Watch the module videos (where available) for your choices 
4. Read the module webpages

If you have any questions about module pre-registration, please 
email undergraduate.law@warwick.ac.uk

If you are on campus for the Module Fair, remember there will be a workshop of How to do Problems
- really useful if you are sitting a doctrinal examination, and essential for core modules in Year Two.  It 
wil take place in SO.19 in social sciences at 2pm, with Dr Chris Mills as your host.  

Best wishes Maggie  


